
REPORT OF THE  
HIGHWAY COMMISSION REVIEW AND ADVISORY SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

May 21, 2021 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Co-Chairs: 

The Highway Commission Review and Advisory Subcommittee met on Tuesday, May 
18, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. in Room B, MAC.  

The subcommittee discussed the Hernando de Soto Bridge on Interstate 40 over the 
Mississippi River with representatives of the Arkansas Department of Transportation. 

Respectfully Submitted, Sen. Blake Johnson and Rep. Ron McNair 
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